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Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited 
take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to 
its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss 
howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this 
announcement.
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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT IN RELATION TO 
THE INTERIM RESULTS ANNOUNCEMENT

FOR THE SIX MONTHS ENDED 30 JUNE 2021

Reference is made to the interim results announcement of Morris Home Holdings Limited 
(the “Company”) dated 30 August 2021 (the “Interim Results Announcement”). Unless 
otherwise defined, capitalized terms in this announcement shall have the same meanings as 
defined in the Interim Results Announcement.

The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of the Company would like to rectify 
the following inadvertent clerical errors in the Interim Results Announcement:

The second sentence of the section headed “RESTRICTED SHARE AWARD SCHEME” on 
page 22 of the Interim Results Announcement should be replaced by the following sentence: 
“Pursuant to the terms of the rules and trust deed of the Award Scheme, the trustee of the 
Award Scheme did not acquire any Shares during the first half of 2021. As at 30 June 2021, 
75,812,000 Shares acquired under the Award Scheme were deemed to be held in treasury, 
representing 7.58% of the Shares in issue as at 30 June 2021.”

This clarification announcement is supplemental to and should be read in conjunction with the 
Interim Results Announcement. Save as disclosed in this announcement, all other information 
and contents in the Interim Results Announcement remain unchanged.
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The above clerical errors have been rectified in the interim report of the Company for the 
six months ended 30 June 2021 (the “Interim Report”). Shareholders of the Company (the 
“Shareholders”) are advised to refer to the full text of the Interim Report, which is scheduled 
to be dispatched to the Shareholders on or around 30 September 2021.

By order of the Board
Morris Home Holdings Limited

Zou Gebing
Chairman, Chief Executive Officer and Executive Director

Hong Kong, 30 September 2021
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